

### 1. Read the text

I'm Fred. I'm 13 and I live in London with my family. I don't have any brothers or sisters but I have got two dogs, Rex and Max. They're very cute.

On a normal day, I get up at 6:30. First, I wash my face and then I brush my teeth and hair. At about 7 o'clock, I have breakfast. I usually have cereal and orange juice but sometimes I have toast. After that, I do my homework.

I go to school at about 8:20. I walk there. Lessons start at 8:45. We have five lessons every day and on Monday, and Friday we have six lessons. I usually have lunch in the canteen with my friends. We often have sandwiches and fruit. I love bananas!

School finishes at 3:30. On Tuesdays, I have guitar lessons after school. I love playing the guitar. After that, I do my homework and then I watch TV for a bit.

In the evening, I help my mum make dinner. She's a great cook. We usually have chicken or pasta. After dinner, I go swimming with my daddy twice a week. I love swimming! I usually go to bed at about 10:30. I read a book and then I go to sleep.

I like my life. It's great!

### 2. Read the text. Are the sentences true (T) or false(F)?

- 1 Fred's dogs are named Rex and Max. \_\_\_\_
- 2 Fred usually has cereal for breakfast. \_\_\_\_
- 3 Fred catches the bus to school. \_\_\_\_
- 4 Fred has six lessons on Friday. \_\_\_\_
- 5 Fred has guitar lessons before school. \_\_\_\_
- 6 Fred goes running after dinner. \_\_\_\_

### 3 Choose the correct answer.

1. What time does Fred usually get up?  
a. 7:00                      b. 6:30                      c. 7:30                      d. 6:00
2. How does Fred usually go to school?  
a. By his dad's car              b. He walks              c. By bus              d. By bike
3. When does Fred have guitar lessons?  
a. On Mondays      b. On Tuesdays      c. On Thursdays      d. On Fridays
4. What activity does Fred do with his dad in the evening?  
a. Cooks dinner      b. Does homework      c. Goes swimming      d. dances
5. When does Fred go to bed?  
a. At 10 o'clock      b. At half past ten      c. At half to ten      d. At nine thirty
6. What does Fred do before he goes to bed?  
a. swims              b. reads              c. homework              d. watches TV

### 4. Answer the questions

1. What does Fred usually have for breakfast?
2. What does Fred usually have for lunch?
3. What does Fred usually have for dinner?